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March 2016
Dear Ministering Brother,

Welcome to the 2016 Ministers Meetings! We are looking forward
to hosting you and pray each of us will be strengthened and
enriched as we fellowship and share around God’s Word. Lord
willing, the meetings will be held April 5-7 at Ridgeview Mennonite
Church located at 3723 Ridge Road, Gordonville, PA 17529.

We would like to extend a special welcome to all widows of former
ministers. We ask the ministers receiving this letter to invite them to
join us for these meetings.

Tuesday Evening Supper: Supper will be served Tuesday evening
from 4:45 — 6:00 at Ridgeview Mennonite Church. Everyone is
welcome for this meal. If you plan to be there for supper, we need
to know how many are coming. Please notify Floyd Miller of your
plans.

Registration: If you have not registered for these meetings, please
take a moment and do so now by contacting Floyd Miller.

Lodging: Anyone needing lodging please contact David Yoder.

Business Session Slot: Anyone wanting to reserve a time slot in the
business session please contact Nathan Fisher. If you are allotted a
time slot in the business session, we ask that you please be
responsible to stay within the time allotted you.

Power Point Slides: If you have power point slides that you would
like to project during your topic or business session speech, please
contact Michael Stoltzfus.

Table Display: Anyone wanting to reserve space for a table display,
please contact Perry Beachy.

Child Care: Basic child care will be available for children, ages infant
through preschool, during the topic or workshop periods. It is

expected that children eat with their parents.

We look forward to serving you and will do our best to
accommodate you!

The Program Committee





